
The Motiva Personal FM Listening System delivers 
superior audio directly to the ear, enhancing sound 
at home, work, or school – anywhere background 
noise or distance from the source makes listening 
difficult. Motiva can be customized to meet an 
individual’s specific hearing needs with selectable 
compression and adjustable frequency response. 
Motiva features 16 selectable channels on the 72-76 
MHz frequencies and has an operating range of 

[ go mobile with pure, clear wireless listening  ]
up to 150 feet. A versatile 3.5mm jack allows for a 
variety of earphones and headphone options, and is 
neckloop/telecoil-equipped hearing aid compatible 
(not included with system). Includes an R36 
receiver, which features a sensitive environmental 
microphone. By turning on the environmental 
microphone, listeners can hear more of what they 
want — a grandchild, a classmate, or simply the 
sounds of nature.
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Systems include 

PFM 360

•	 Motiva™  FM Body-pack Transmitter (PFM T36)

•	 Motiva™  FM Receiver with Environmental 
Microphone (PFM R36)

•	 Single Mini Earbud (EAR 013)

PFM 360 RCH

•	 Motiva™  FM Body-pack Transmitter (PFM T36)

•	 Motiva™  FM Receiver with Environmental 
Microphone (PFM R36)

•	 Single Mini Earbud (EAR 013)

•	 (4) rechargeable AA batteries (BAT 026)

•	 Dual drop-in charger (CHG 3502)

Applications

•	 Classrooms

•	 Small-group listening

•	 Employee training

•	 Consultations

•	 One-on-one conversations
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DISCLAIMER: FCC RULES LIMIT USE OF THIS EQUIPMENT TO AUDITORY ASSISTANCE. 

*NOTE: The PFM 330 and PFM 330 RCH systems are approved by the FCC for operation in U.S. Markets. The system cannot be used in all countries. Check 
with your government´s radio regulations for 72-76 MHz operation.

PFM 360/360 RCH
Motiva™  Personal FM Listening System* 


